20-CV-P

From: Glenn Birket

To: RulesCommittee Secretary

Subject: Proposed Rule Change, Electronic Filing for Pro se Litigants

Date: Sunday, August 02, 2020 6:50:34 PM

Dear Ms. Womelsdorf,

I respectfully request consideration of a change to allow self-representing people to file electronically in the Federal Court to have equal access to filing and the receipt of real-time orders of the court. This is especially relevant during a pandemic but will also help to level the playing field for pro se litigants, as well as those with medical or other conditions that prevent them from hand-delivering documents.

Respectfully, Glenn A. Birket, PE (407) 925 2708 162 W. Plant St. Winter Garden, FL 34787